
 
 

CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE | ALLEYWAY CLOSURES AUGUST 10-12 

 North Beach Restaurants and Shoppes Streetscape Project 

If you would like this publication in an alternate format, please call 954- 828-4755 or email strategiccommunications@fortlauderdale.gov. 

 

OVERVIEW  
As part of the ongoing safety and beautification improvements 
along NE 32 Street and NE 33 Street between NE 33 Avenue and 
A1A, construction work is scheduled at the approaches to two 
alleyways just west of A1A (marked in orange in the map to the 
right) that will require them to be temporarily closed. 
 
City staff have notified the companies that provide trash 
collection services to nearby businesses using the alleyways that 
will be impacted by the temporary closures. 

 

WORK SCHEDULE  
Monday, August 10: Alleyways close at 8 a.m. Work begins 
including demolition, testing, forming, and pouring concrete. 

 
Tuesday, August 11: Alleyways remain closed while concrete 
cures.  

 
Wednesday, August 12: Alleyways remain closed while 
concrete cures. Estimated reopening time is 3 p.m. 
 
This schedule may be modified in the event that inclement 
weather or other unforeseen conditions arise. 

 

TRASH COLLECTION  
Nearby businesses may continue using their dumpsters to 
dispose of waste as usual, but they may notice a change in their 
collection schedule while the alleyway is inaccessible to 
collection trucks. Specific questions about revised hauling 
schedules should be directed to each individual collection 
company. 
 
We appreciate your patience and apologize for any 
inconvenience. 
 
 

 

MAP 
 

 
 

FOR MORE INFORMATION  
For questions or concerns regarding this project, please contact: 
 
City Project Manager: Shiau Ching Low 
Office: 954-828-3779; Mobile: 954-213-8548 
Email: slow@fortlauderdale.gov  
 
Sagaris Corp. Senior Project Manager: Steven Fouladi 
Office: 954-688-3407; Mobile: 954-829-1302 
Email: steven@sagariscorp.com  
 
For general parking information, contact Parking Services at 
parkingservices@fortlauderdale.gov or 954-828-3700. 
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